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Interoffice Memo 

Date:  Monday, April 03, 2006 

To:  Michael Murphy, Chair—Finance & Personnel 

Cc:  Terry MacDonald, Staff Assistant 

From: Alderman Joe Davis, Sr. 

RE:  Police Department Overtime Communication Request 

Dear Alderman Murphy, 
 

The recent event concerning the unfortunate disappearance of two young boys 

here in the City of Milwaukee has brought our citizens together hoping for a positive 
outcome. The Milwaukee Police Department has performed exceptionally well 

addressing the situation, given the circumstances and the difficulty of their 
investigation. 
 

My concern is that resources have been exhausted from the police 
department’s budget and previous action from the Common Council has restricted 

funding concerning the department’s overtime budget. I would like for you to 
schedule a communication file concerning the current expenditure of overtime as it 
relates to the issue of the ongoing search.  

 
With the spring and summer season shortly upon us, I have a concern of 

sufficient funding of the department for law enforcement initiatives throughout our 
communities. I look forward to your response.  

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Joe Davis, Sr. 

Alderman, 2nd District 
City of Milwaukee 
 

SM 


